April 29, 1983

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANDOGA. TENNESSEE 37401

1750 Chestnut Street Tower 11

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director

U.S. Nuclear Regulator Commission
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW

Atlanta, Georgia

30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET

NO. 50-327 - FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-77 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
KePURT SQRO-50-327/63053

The enclosed report proviues details concerning the inoperability of

a steam generator blowdown containment isolation valve.

This report

is submitted in accordance with Sequoyah unit 1 Technical Specification
¢.9.1.13.b.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHO

p——

/é H. J. Gree
Director of Nuclear Power

Enclosure

ce (Enclosure):

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Records Center
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations

Suite 1500

1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

NRC Inspector, Sequoyah



